
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

January 25, 2022 

 

Ersilia Davis 

Crown Castle 

1777 Sentry Parkway W  

VEVA 17, Suite 400 

Blue Bell, PA  19422 

edavis@nbcllc.com 

 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-155-211122- T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 29 South Main Street, West Hartford, Connecticut.  

  
Dear Ms. Davis: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) hereby denies your request to modify the above-referenced 

existing telecommunications facility, pursuant to Section 16-50j-73 of the Regulations of Connecticut State 

Agencies.  

 

This exempt modification request was submitted to the Council on November 22, 2021. Council staff 

reviewed this request for completeness and identified a deficiency that was more fully described in a notice 

of incompletion letter to the requesting entity dated December 21, 2021 recommending that Crown Castle 

provide a Radio Frequency Analysis Report for the proposed modifications to the facility with a cumulative 

General Public/Uncontrolled MPE at or below 100%, on or before January 20, 2022. To date the Council 

has not received the requested information. 

   

Thus, the proposed modification is not in compliance with the exemption criteria in Section 16-50j-72 (b) 

of the Regulations of Connecticut State Agencies and is hereby denied. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 
 

Melanie Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/FOC/emr 

 

c: The Honorable Shari Cantor, Mayor, Town of West Hartford (mayor@westhartfordct.gov) 

 Matthew Hart, Town Manager, Town of West Hartford (townmanager@westhartfordct.gov) 
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